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Smith/Packett, LLC is pleased to announce the beginning of our newest senior care community, to be 

called The Crossings at Greensboro, which will be situated on 6.5 acres on Whitehurst Road in 

Greensboro, NC.   
 
This $38,000,000 project will offer a total of 177 units for independent living, assisted living, and 
memory care.  Residents of The Crossings at Greensboro will benefit from the convenience of many 
nearby retailers on Battleground Avenue.   This community will offer residents an opportunity to age in 
place. 
 
The Crossings at Greensboro will provide fine dining with an on-site chef, 24/7 concierge and personal 
care service, as well as numerous recreational activities.  Various campus amenities will include a 
separate activity area, outdoor patio, fitness/physical therapy center, movie theater/meeting area, 
beauty/barber service, walking trails, learning center/library, bistro, as well as a state-of-the-art kitchen 
and an elegant grand dining room.   
 
The facility will be operated by Harmony Senior Services, a division of Smith/Packett.  Construction is 
expected to start in February of 2018, and the community is scheduled to open in the summer of 2019.  
For more information, please contact Victoria Jaras, Chief Sales and Marketing Officer for Harmony 
Senior Services, at 843-203-3224. 
  
“In all of our communities, we strive to offer the best in class hospitality and resident care.  We expect 
that this new facility will be a source of pride for the community.” 
 

Respectfully, 
 

Hunter D. Smith 
President & Principal 

 


